
 

By-law 2013-143 
Water Pipe By-law 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A By-law of The Corporation of the City of Barrie to 
prohibit the use of waterpipes in enclosed publc 
places and in enclosed workplaces. 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: 
 
The following consolidation is an electronic reproduction made available for 
information only. It is not an official version of the By-law. The format may be 
different, and plans, pictures, other graphics or text may be missing or altered. 
The City of Barrie does not warrant the accuracy of this electronic version. 
 
This consolidation cannot be distributed or used for commercial purposes. It may 
be used for other purposes, only if this disclaimer is repeated as well as the 
notice of copyright. 
 
Official versions of all By-laws can be obtained from the City Clerk’s Office by 
calling (705) 739-4204. 
 

This By-law printed under and by 
the authority of the Council of the 
City of Barrie 






